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Scott,

The preliminary return for the second quarter was +14.8%.  For the first half of July, equities moved 
higher, adding another +2.4% to the total return. As of July 14, I estimate a Fiscal YTD return of +5.3%.

Please distribute this update to the trustees for tomorrow’s meeting. Thank you.

Sent from my iPad
Please read privacy policy and communication disclosure: 
http://www.burgesschambers.com/disclosure.htm Unless notified to the contrary by the sender, the 
recipient should consider the contents of this message including any attachments to be confidential. If 
you are not the intended recipient and have received this message in error, please contact Burgess 
Chambers & Associates, Inc. immediately by sending an email to info@burgesschambers.com and then 
delete this message from your system. Saving, copying or disseminating an inadvertently received email 
could violate state and Federal privacy laws. All emails received by or sent from Burgess Chambers & 
Associates, Inc. may be provided to regulators or law enforcement agencies, or used for other purposes 
consistent with Burgess Chambers & Associates, Inc. business interests. Thank you for your 
cooperation.


